If your family is in need, please contact your deacon or the church office.

November Congregational Service Opportunities

Serving at Dayton Gospel Mission on November 30th Hats, scarves, and gloves Donation Tree

Thanksgiving Feast Sunday November 21st

Potluck Dinner will begin at 5:30 PM Tonight

Please sign up at the bulletin board near the kitchen with what dish you will be bringing.



Calendar Events

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 A.M.

Sunday School every Sunday at 9:15 A.M.

Ladies Bible Study every Monday at 6:30 P.M.

Ladies Prayer Meeting every Tuesday at 9:15 A.M

Prayer Meeting every Wednesday at 7:00 P.M.

Nov 7 - Daylight Savings Time

Nov 21 - Thanksgiving Feast

Nov 24 - No Evening Prayer Meeting







1611 Armstrong Road Fairborn, Ohio, 45324 937.878.7971 ghbcnet@grandheights.org

Welcome!



Jason Lee
Cedarville University

Sunday Morning Service Nov. 21st at 10:30 A.M.

Welcome to **Grand Heights Baptist Church!**

Thanks for joining us for our Sunday Service today! If you are a first-time visitor, please register at our Welcome Center.

In compliance with safe distancing, we are continuing our indoor/outdoor service. You can attend either indoors or in your vehicle by tuning in to our radio broadcast on 88.7 FM. We also broadcast the service live on our Facebook page Order of service packets are available.

Our Mission: We exist to **glorify God** as we help people **move closer to Jesus** in their spiritual journey

Pastor Mark Warren to Candidate in January

Pastor Mark Warren, Associate Pastor of Music and Adult Ministries at Calvary Baptist Church in Bellefontaine, Ohio, will be candidating to be our pastor on the weekend of January 9th, 2022. He holds a B.A. degree from Cedarville University and M.Div. and Th.M. degrees from Grand Rapids Theological Seminary. He and his wife, Darcie, have five children: Noah, Molly, Sadie, Emma, and Ezra. The Pulpit Committee is arranging several events for candidating weekend so be sure to take advantage of at least one of them to meet Mark and his family.



Missions of the Month: Operation Christmas Child

National Collection week is November 15th – 21st.

All shoeboxes must be dropped off by today.

Speak with Brendon Dierker for more information.

PFP At Lunch

Pray for Pasto

As we continue looking for a new pastor, please remember the Pulpit Committee in your prayers at lunchtime.

Please pray specifically for discernment and patience as the search is conducted.



Birthdays & Anniversaries

Nov 17 Vickie Lair Nov 22 Dave Imes Nov 21 Matthew Coleman Nov 22 Rich and Ruth Marvin

AWANA and Youth Group Sunday Nights 5:30 - 7:30 PM

Collection of Hats, Scarves, and Gloves for Local Charity

We are collecting much needed winter items for a local charity (TBD). Through November 30th. For any questions, please contact Teresa Burk. The Collection Tree is set up across from the Kitchen.